
 

 

 
 

 
Dear Partner, 
 
The American Association of Occupational Health Nurses Foundation is a group of volunteers whose 
mission is to enable occupational and environmental health professionals to improve worker health and 
safety by preventing workplace illnesses and injuries. We accomplish this by procuring sponsorships and 
fundraising to award grants and scholarships that fund ongoing professional education, leadership 
development, and research initiatives. 
 
AAOHN is nationally recognized as a leader within the field of occupational and environmental health 
nursing.  We are extremely proud of this tradition and work hard to maintain our commitment to worker 
health and safety by focusing on improving the health and safety of the nation’s workforce. The 
Foundation was created by AAOHN in 1997 to carry out this mission. Supporting the Foundation’s 
activities ensures there are resources to support this bold visionary of expanding resources for 
occupational and environmental health professionals.    
 
We would be honored and pleased to have you sponsor a fundraising event/table at our annual 
AAOHN National Conference where we host a wellness event that takes care of Occupational Health 
Nurses who have worked tirelessly to keep America’s businesses open throughout the pandemic and 
every day. If you are a longtime partner, we look forward to seeing you again! And if you are a first-time 
participant, we can’t wait to welcome you.   
 
There are also other opportunities for you to sponsor The Foundation and the health professional 
recipients throughout the year-each is a tax-deductible donation for which you will receive a receipt for 
your records. Check out our webpage where you can make a contribution or support one of our 
fundraising activities. Consider making an individual donation in honor or in memory of a colleague, 
special leader, friend, or family member; check if your employer offers gift-matching, or work with your 
local chapter to contribute and give back to support other’s development. If you are interested in 
funding a scholarship or grant, please reach out to our Executive Director Catherine Pepler by email.   
 
We thank you for your attention and support of our organization and the field of occupational and 
environmental health nursing and we each look forward to working with you and seeing you soon! 
 
Your partners, 
 
AAOHN Foundation Trustees 
 
 
 
 

https://www.aaohn.org/AAOHN-Foundation/The-AAOHN-Foundation
https://www.aaohn.org/AAOHN-Foundation/Make-a-Contribution
mailto:Catherine%20PEPLER%20%3ccmpepler@comcast.net%3e


 

 
 

 

 

 


